
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Shannon Bobertz <BobertzS@dnr.sc.gov>

Date: 12/13/2016 7:37:52 PM
Subject: RE: Hello

Shannon – Will return your call in the morning. Got your message. Thanks.
 
Richele
 
From: Shannon Bobertz [mailto:BobertzS@dnr.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 4:29 PM

To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Hello
 
Dear Richele,
I hope you are doing well.  I wanted to touch base with you on an issue, but I can’t find your phone number. Can you 
either give me a call or let me know your number and I will call you?

Thanks,
Shannon
 
Shannon Furr Bobertz
Chief Counsel
S. C. Department of Natural Resources
P.O. Box 167
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 734-4006
(803) 734-6048 (direct line)
(803) 734-3911 (fax)
bobertzs@dnr.sc.gov
 
 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
 
THIS EMAIL AND ANY FILE ATTACHED TO IT IS CONFIDENTIAL.  IT MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, OR SUBJECT TO CONFIDENTIALITY AND EXEMPTIONS 
FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW.  IT IS INTENDED SOLELY FOR THE USE OF THE 
INDIVIDUAL NAMED ABOVE.  IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR THE PERSON 
RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERY TO THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY ADVISED 
THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, OR COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS 
PROHIBITED.  IF YOU RECEIVE THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY  NOTIFY THE 
SENDER BY RETURN EMAIL AND PERMANENTLY DELETE THE EMAIL FROM YOUR 

mailto:Taylor,%20Richele
mailto:BobertzS@dnr.sc.gov
mailto:bobertzs@dnr.sc.gov
http://intranet.dnr.sc.gov/graphics/downloads/DNR_Logo.html


COMPUTER.  THANK YOU.
 


